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Weekly News – 1st December 2017  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We have had yet another busy week with FernSpeak Heats 
and the first rehearsals for the Christmas Concert. Birch Class 
had a great day at Thames Explorers on Monday, but it was 
very cold! Thank you to all who helped. 

You will receive a letter today regarding the Christmas 
Concert, which will be held at Kingston Parish Church on 
Wednesday 13th December. Please complete the slip and 
return it promptly to your teacher. If any families do not wish 
their child to participate, they should put that in writing as soon 
as possible. We will need a few volunteers to walk down to the 
church with us at 12:30pm. Please let your teacher know if you 
are interested in helping with this. Thank you. 

Your PSA class reps will be approaching you soon regarding 
the Christmas parties. Those of you who are new to Fern Hill 
may not be aware that we ask that you provide 1 item for the 
lunch that day. This might be x30 jam sandwiches or x30 
sausage rolls etc. We will also need 2/3 parents per class on the 
day. Please speak to your rep for more information. Thanks. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Year 4 Team P 

Homework Reminder 

Your child will be bringing home the words for the Christmas 
Concert today. Please encourage them to read them aloud, write 
them out, perform the songs to you, or practise in front of the mirror 
with a hairbrush as a microphone – whatever helps! It is very 
important they know them all as soon as possible. 

Optional extra: 

We would like the children to have a go at drawing a design for the 
concert programme. It should be on A5 paper and in black and white. 
The best ones will be chosen to decorate the cover. Entries should be 
returned to your teacher by Wednesday 6th December. 

 

Date Reminders 

FernSpeak final: 

Wednesday 6th December  

KS2 Concert: 

Wednesday 13th December 

Christmas Party & Panto: 

Wednesday 20th December 

  Announcements 

Spelling is Week 10. 

Spelling and times tables 
practice should be done on 
a daily basis for 5 to 10 
minutes. Please continue to 
read and enjoy books with 
your child as often as 
possible.  
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